
Mark Sherman, October National Speaker Workshop Signups! 

Mark Sherman, the national speaker you voted on is coming in October! Starting at the July meetings, 
we will have signups for his workshops!  You can look him up on his website at 
www.remarkablequilts.com. Mark Sherman is known for his stained-glass quilt and his trapunto quilts. 

He uses his own hand dyed fabrics and method for applique and trapunto.  He has his Tiffany Style Quilt, 
Wisteria, hanging at the National Quilt Museum.   

Workshops offered are: 

1. Thursday, 10 Oct. 9-4 pm – Trapunto $25 + Kit fee $45 incl. wool and scissors 

2. Saturday, 12 Oct. 9-4 pm – Stained Glass $25 + Kit fee $40 

So, check your calendars and bring your check books!  **Workshops will open to other guilds in 
September if they do not fill. But I know they will, because you cannot get a class this cheap at 
MidAtlantic! 

Thank you for supporting your guild, 

Yvette Cienski 

Lee Taylor 

 

*These are some of his quilts from his website. Workshop samples will be shown at the guild meetings. 

http://www.remarkablequilts.com/


 

 


